
August 5th, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This leƩer serves to recommend my friend Armando Rodriguez to be bestowed the award of 
InternaƟonal Leadership Award and the PresidenƟal Award. 

 

I have had the privilege of knowing Armando for over 20 years, during which Ɵme I have observed his 
dedicaƟon to service as a member of the Lions Club. I have observed his professional growth within the 
organizaƟon and how well respected he has become, as well as how invested he is in achieving the 
established goals. 

 

Armando has consistently demonstrated excepƟonal leadership and organizaƟonal skills on his current 
posiƟon as Governor, which has resulted in significant impact to the communiƟes he and his organizaƟon 
serve. 

 

Armando is a person of integrity and kindness, and as a friend I can declare that he puts his commitment 
within the organizaƟon also for his family and friends. His ability to build strong relaƟonships not only to 
members of the Lions Club but also with his loved ones are proof of how an invaluable asset he is for the 
organizaƟon. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further informaƟon or wish to discuss Armando's 
applicaƟon in more detail. 

 

Thanks for considering Armando for this opportunity. I am sure he is a worthy recipient of this award and 
that he will conƟnue to make significant and lasƟng contribuƟons to the organizaƟon. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Gabriel Rivera-Montalvo 
gabriel.rivera@hilton.com 
+1 787-307-3655 

Mobile User


